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	Jurisdiction
	Question(s)

	
	Do any of you have a copy of a press release or website disclaimer that you have used to deal with this problem?

	Manitoba
	

	Corporations Canada
	

	Alabama
	

	Alaska
	

	Arizona
	 

	Arkansas
	

	California
	

	Colorado
	

	Connecticut
	       

	Delaware
	

	District of Columbia
	

	Florida
	

	Georgia
	

	Hawaii
	

	Idaho
	

	Illinois
	

	Indiana
	

	Iowa
	

	Kansas
	

	Kentucky
	

	Louisiana
	I have attached a copy of two press releases from this year. This is also a link to our News and Events page where we highlight this information among other things http://www.sos.la.gov/Pages/NewsAndEvents.aspx 

	Maine
	

	Maryland
	

	Massachusetts
	

	Michigan
	

	Minnesota
	

	Mississippi
	

	Missouri
	

	Montana
	

	Nebraska
	

	Nevada
	 

	New Hampshire
	

	New Jersey
	

	New Mexico
	

	New York
	

	North Carolina
	 

	North Dakota
	

	Ohio
	.

	Oklahoma
	

	Oregon
	

	Pennsylvania
	

	Rhode Island
	

	South Carolina
	

	South Dakota
	

	Tennessee
	

	Texas
	We have placed alerts from time to time regarding companies that solicit “compliance services” from business entities.  The most recent alert posted on our website relates to a company calling itself “Division of Corporate Services”:

http://www.sos.state.tx.us/corp/corporate-records-service-alert-081015.shtml 

	Utah 
	

	Vermont
	

	Virginia
	

	Washington
	

	West Virginia
	

	Wisconsin
	 

	Wyoming
	


Additional comments:
Full text of email:
Kansas has been hit by a problem that many of you have faced. Below is a link to what happened in Georgia:

http://www.41nbc.com/story/d/story/-/miDA42WyxEa45SBs8L2sIA

Some bad characters watch for a forfeited Business Entity, often a title company. They then, reinstate that Business Entity. They tell potential victims to check with the Secretary of State’s website. The victim discovers that this entity has been in business for decades. This gives the victim a false feeling of confidence.

This particular group is offering to purchase foreign timeshares. They tell the victim that legal issues have to be taken care of in order to facilitate the sale. 

The victim blames the Secretary of State for the problem, but we all know that we don’t have any way to be sure the person filing has been given the authority to make the filing.

Do any of you have a copy of a press release or website disclaimer that you have used to deal with this problem?
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